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Dear 1st year students of the specialty "General Medicine", studying in English!

  

  

  

  

      

On July 24, on Friday, an interim online testing will take place on the passed topics of the
internship "Assistant to junior medical staff" in the Moodle system of ChSU. All information
about the upcoming testing (test tasks, testing time, number of questions, assessment criteria,
etc.) is detailed in the announcement in the Moodle system (see the "News and
Announcements" section). Https://moodle.chuvsu.ru/course/  view.php? id = 2301

  

Test assignments were also sent to the heads of the academic groups.

  

Dear students, for all questions of practical training, please contact the supervisor by e-mail or
through the head of academic groups. Follow the news!
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